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PAST PRESIDENTS
HAROLD R. MCKINNON, ‘3744
FRANK J. MCCARTHY, *44-45
REYNALD BIANCHI, 45-46
TEVIS MARTIN, 46-47 Dear Colleagues:
DAVID LOMBARDY, 4748
DANIEL MURPHY, JR. 4849
JBOHN g : g‘“ﬁf\k ;’9"20 5051 Let me begin by thanking Peter Robinson who gave a wonderful talk in

ERNARD J. ,JR., 50- .
DA?\;TEL V_JRYAN, ’5J2 September on “Doubt in the Age of the Four Thomas: Thomas Cronmer,

JP(I)ON- z"gLTEFR g fARPENETL 53 Thomas Wolsey, Thomas Cromwell, and Thomas More”. It was both
HN F. DUFF,

WILLIAM F. FERDON, 55 entertaining and thought provoking.
STANLEY WALSH, 56
JOHN F. O’DEA, 57

ROBERT C. HAYS, 58 Peter also told us about a St. Thomas More Symposium with a panel of
FRANCIS R. WALSH, 59 distinguished scholars scheduled for Saturday, October 22, 2005 at 9:30 a.m.
RICHARD C. DINKELSPIEL, ‘60 . R R .

EUGENE J. BRENNER, '61 in the Del Santo Room, Lone Mountain Campus of the University of San
1}‘)’{3‘%{;‘2‘% EEL?; 62 Francisco. Following the symposium at 1:00 p.m. there is a showing of “A
JAMES J. STARK, 64 Man for All Seasons”. The symposium and movie are free. In the evening at
LEOJ. O'BRIEN, 65 7:00 p.m. there is a Thomas More Dinner. The cost of the dinner is $85.00.
HON. JOHN J. HOPKINS, '66 . .

DONALD C. MCNEIL, 67 To RSVP for the dinner, please call Mr. Robinson at (415) 381-6671.

ROBERT A. HAMILTON, 68
JAMES T. MCDONALD, 69

GEORGE R. BIANCHI, 70 The Red Mass is scheduled for October 20, 2005 at 5:30 p.m. at Sts.
CHARLES H. CLIFFORD, 71 Peter and Paul Catholic Church in North Beach. Cocktails at 6:30 p.m.

DAVID P. DAWSON, 72 . .
THOMAS F. SMEGAL, JR., 73 with dinner to follow at 7:00 p.m. at the San Francisco Italian Athletic

b A 7 Club. Our honoree is the Honorable Timothy A. Reardon. You should have
THOMAS R. HOGAN, 776 already received your invitation to the Mass. Please come and join in

HON. DANIEL M. HANLON, 77 : : . .
RONALD LARSON, * 78 fellowship to honor our friend, colleague, and past president of the Society.
LEO J. MURPHY, JR., 79

gﬁ‘Eﬁng‘iﬁl‘s’wg}“AMsc’N’JR" 80 QOur next luncheon will be on November 17, 2005 at the Banker’s
DAVID A, THOMPSON, 82 Club. Father Tom Buckley will speak to us on “The Significance of Vatican
Eﬁgﬁﬁ:"sipﬁf‘}g% e II for the Church Now and in the Future”. Please remember to invite your
EUGENE C. PAYNE ITI, 85 pastor to that luncheon as it is our annual Pastor’s Lunch where the Society

DONALD A. CASPER, ‘86 ! - . .
WILLIAM F. TERHEYDEN, 87 treats the pastors to lunch as thanks for all their hard work and dedication.

PATRICIA BYRNE DUGGAN, ‘88

ff;f;*i”{}\ggg;‘;%ﬁg Our annual membership meeting and Christmas lunch is scheduled for
JOHN P. CHRISTIAN, 91 December 8, 2005 at Noon in the Banker’s Club. Mass will take place at

Ry RO~ 11:30 a.m. with lunch to follow. As is our tradition, our essay contest winner
RICHARD B. SPOHN, 94 will read the winning essay at the lunch. The essay this year asks the students

f,;‘;ﬁz&'l\fgizgig&s; 46 1o answer the question of how to convince young people to return to the
STEPHEN J. MARTIN, "97 Church.

R. BRENT FAYE, 98

MICHAEL D. HANDLOS, 99

HON. TIMOTHY A. REARDON, 00

LAWRENCE R. JANNUZZI, 01

CARROLL J. COLLINS, 02

LINDA A. CLARDY, 03

STEPHEN G. WALKER, 04



We have scheduled our annual Fall Happy Hour for Thursday,
November 3, 2005 at 6:00 p.m. It is at the London Wine Bar located at 415
Sansome Street, San Francisco. Please come for a little Fall cheer.

As always, if you have any questions about any of the scheduling or
topics or other events taking place with the Society, you can check our website
at: www.stthomasmore-sf.org.

I look forward to seeing you in October.

E. Gerard Mannion
President



